
 

Frequently asked questions about 1095s 

 

What is the 1095-C and who will receive one? 

If you met the Affordable Care Act definition of a full-time employee for any month during the 2015 

calendar year you will issued a 1095-C by UNE. 

 

What is the 1095-B and who will receive one? 

If you were enrolled in a UNE health benefit during the 2015 calendar year, CIGNA will issue you a 

1095-B as documentation for the IRS regarding coverage offered to you.   

 

How do I use the 1095-B and 1095-C forms? 

This information can be used to answer questions on your taxes about your medical coverage 

during the 2015 calendar year.  The IRS recently announced that submission of these forms is not 

required with your income tax return.  However, they are advising that you retain these forms with 

your tax information in case of inquiries by the IRS. 

Due to the variety of tax implications that accompany PPACA you should contact your tax advisor 

and keep this form for your records in case of inquiries by the IRS. 

 

Can I retrieve another copy of my 1095-C? 

If you did not receive your forms in the mail please contact Human Resources at 207-602-2283 or 

hr@une.edu. 

 

Questions? 

If you have any questions concerning forms 1095-B or 1095-C please contact Human Resources at 

207-602-2283 or hr@une.edu. 
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What does a 1095-C look like and what does it include? 

Part 1 of the 1095-C includes information about you and your employer 

Part 2 of the 1095- C includes the description of the health coverage and cost offered to you and 

your dependents, if applicable 

Part 3 of the 1095-C  - this information was provided on your 1095-B 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

What does the 1095-B look like? 

If you have medical insurance through UNE, you should have received a Form 1095-B in the mail 

from Cigna.  This form shows you had minimal essential coverage during the 2015 plan year. 

 


